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From: Ryan Alexander
To: Duane Karjala
Date: 5/12/04 9:53AM
Subject: Re: 30-Day Notifi. from Pt. Beach

Duane, et al.:

<<GroupWise died when I tried to send the first (and very detailed) version of this e-mail. so here's
*he abbreviated version>>

Any questions, please don't hesitate to callle-mall me,
Ryan

Ryan D. Alexander
Radiation Specialist - Reactor
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
Office: 630-829-9853
Fax: 630-515-1249
E-mail: rda~nrc.gov

>>> Duane Karjala 05/12/2004 7:48:39 AM >>>
Ryan,

We were notified this morning by Licensing Engineer Chuck Krause that Point Beach will be making a
30-day notification that a waste water effluent radiation detector has been taken out of service because of
repeated alarms due to low flow. Two CAPs were written, which I will forward in a separate e-mail. Let
me know if you need more information.

Also, let me know if you need more Information on the contamination found on the Inside of a shoe. It is
my understanding that the survey of his vehicle and residence identified no radioactive materials.

Duane

CC: Kenneth Riemer; Michael Kunowski; Patrick Louden- R Michael Morris
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